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Easter Raffle Tickets due back by 

9am tomorrow (1st April 2022) 

If we receive all tickets we hope to be able to 

draw the raffle tomorrow. Thank you all kindly 

for your donations towards the raffles, we have 

12 prizes to give away. 

Stay tuned...winners to be announced. Wishing 

you all the best of luck! 

Brookstead State School 

&  

Brookstead SS P&C 

To Be Advised             Cross Country Colour Run 

 

To Be Advised   School Photographs 

 

To Be Advised   Athletics Carnival  

 

Tuesday 19th April   BACK to SCHOOL Term 2  

 

Monday 25th April   Anzac Day– Public Holiday  

 

Monday 2nd May  Labour Day– Public Holiday 

 

DENTAL FORMS DUE BACK NOW 

Don’t forget to return your tuckshop forms to  help with  cooking, serving or  

home-bake 
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A friendly reminder that if 
your child is feeling unwell or 
showing symptoms of Covid, 

they must stay at home.  

If students present at school unwell, we will con-
tact you to collect them. This is a departmental 
requirement. If you are unable to collect your 
child/children, we will request that you have a 
family member or friend come to collect them.  

For students displaying symptoms of Covid, we 
will provide a Rapid Antigen Test for you to take 
home. Please ensure you advise the school of 

the result. Students with Covid are able to return 
to school once they have tested negative.  

A reminder of symptoms for Covid; 

Most Common Symptoms: Fever, Cough, 
Tiredness, Loss of taste or smell 

Less common symptoms: Sore Throat, Head-
ache, Aches & Pains, Diarrhoea, Red irritated 
eyes, Rash on skin or discolouration of  fingers 
or toes. 

 

Term 1 has been very unpredictable with the 
start of the school year being delayed by 2 
weeks and recent wet weather resulting in 
school closures. As a result, a few of our 
planned school activities have had to be re-
scheduled. 

 

Cross Country is now scheduled to take place 
Week 1 of Term 2 at this stage. The Cross 
Country will now be a ‘Cross Country Colour 
Run’. Please keep an eye out for permission 
forms. These will hopefully be sent out tomor-
row. Students will require a white or black shirt, 
old shorts suitable for school and running in. 
They can wear sunglasses to protect their eyes 
if they wish. Further details will be outlined in the 
permission form.  

Our Athletics Carnival is tentatively booked for  
16th May at Bridgeman Oval in Pittsworth and 
School Photographs look to take place in Term 2 
with a date yet to be decided upon.  

 

We unfortunately could not go ahead with our 
planned Easter Playgroup, however Playgroup 
will return in Term 2. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in the re-
scheduling of these events. We will continue to 
keep you informed. Remember to ‘like’ the 
Brookstead State School and Brookstead State 
School P&C Facebook pages for important noti-
fications.  

 

Wishing all Brookstead State School families 
and the community a happy and safe Easter 

break. I look forward to welcoming you back in 
Term 2.  

Mr Mick Lalor  

Principal  

http://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://3.bp.blogspot.com/-gat7oijY3iU/TaSA7hnKnKI/AAAAAAAACU0/FY_SDO24upM/s400/principal_clipart.jpg&imgrefurl=http://brostoncollege.blogspot.com/2011/04/disciplinary-meetings.html&usg=__xZ-RBLBmVq5pQtlqZkxxay_EWss=


Brookstead School News Page 3 

  

BROOKSTEAD CLEAN-UP 

A big thank you to the students and 
staff who helped out with the recent 
clean-up around the school grounds. 
With the weather we have been hav-

ing, our Grounds-person has had 
there work cut out for them.  

We are currently obtaining quotes for 
a new lawn mower with the prospect 
of trading the old one in next term. 

Thank you to Brookstead Farming Co. 
for your help in donating time and 

equipment to help the school out in a 
time of need.  

The community spirit is alive and well. 

 

EASTER  

ACTIVITIES  

 

The Preppies had a fun time creat-

ing these master pieces in prepara-

tion for Easter.  Students explored 

their creative side with different 

media including crayons, paints, 

paint stamps and their favourite– 

coloured sand.  







 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Toowoomba Orthodontists.com.au 

Creating confident smiles since 1987 

Smiles Are Our Speciality 

Dr Ashley Smith and Dr Chris Turnock 

No referral Needed 

Branch Practices: Gatton & Warwick 

  

 


